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Dealer of the Week: Sue Dennis

My name is Sue Dennis. My
husband, Don, and [ married in 1958.
Our first home was a two-story 1870’s
farmhouse with only one closet. We
began collecting 18th and 19t century
cupboards, dry sinks and jelly cupboards
to store our clothing and other items.
We traveled in Ohio, Pennsylvania,
[llinois, Indiana, and Tennessee to
auctions, shows and shops. We also
collected early lighting, farm related
hand tools, cast iron toys, banks, cooking
utensils, and tin ware. We always took
our son, Bruce, with us on our collecting
trips. Bruce collected antiques in his
teens.

Item of the Week: Linda Miller found this beau'tiful Ohio Bruce and his wife, Susan, also
Federal Corner Cupboard, c. 1800, at a collector's home h h

: . . NN . collect and offer 18t and 19t century
in Granville, Ohio, who was downsizing his collection. i )

The paint is decorated to look like tiger maple, and as furniture and accessories, as well as
you can see from the picture is absolutely exquisite. One myself in Stone Village Antiques.

thing we know about the piece is that it was attributed to
the Marietta area. Also, the interior had been painted in
20th century.

We invite you to stop and visit us.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

October 12,2013 - The Ohio Country Antique Show will be held at the Roberts Convention Centre,
Wilmington, Ohio, from 9am to 4pm. This is a large show, and several of our dealers will be there. It is
heralded as follows: “The enduring styles of early American decorating take center stage as 70 dealers
from several states present classic formal and rustic antiques at this semi-annual show and sale. Displays
include a variety of 18th, 19th, and early 20th century furnishings, decorative accessories, folk art, fine art,
historic Americana, primitives, architectural remnants and garden decor.” Hope to see you there!

October 19, 2013 - Come celebrate our one-year anniversary at Stone Village Antiques! It doesn’t seem like a
year has passed since we banded together to share our passion for all things country, with a peek of
Victorian, with all of you. So, we’ve planned quite a party for that weekend. Lorna Kenreich, one of our
very own dealers, will be demonstrating her skill in spinning sheeps’ wool into yarn ... the way they used
to do it. Also, we’'ll have refreshments, and a drawing for a $50 gift certificate, and much more. Come join
the celebration! We’d love to see you. We'll be open from 10am to 5pm.

November 1st and 2nd, 2013 - Christmas Open House at Stone Village Antiques, Buggy Seat Antiques, and
Miller House Antiques. We will have extended hours, refreshments, music, and so much more. Come get
your Christmas shopping done early.

Stone Village Antiques Welcome 4 Monday -- Saturday 11 am - 4 pm
70 East Columbus Street To Sunday 12 pm - 4 pm
Lithopolis, Ohio 43136 **or call for an appointment**

(614) 834-1030 Stone Village
www.stonevillageantiques.com e

. Dealer inquiries welcome!




